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Dear Parents and Carers of Neptune Class      10th March 2023 
 
Further to the letter sent on 24th February from Mrs Chapman, Chair of Governors, we wanted to update 
you regarding the  teacher cover and activities for next week in Neptune Class.   
 
Due to planned pre-arranged absence, Mrs Patten is not available to teach next week and we look 
forward to her returning week beginning 20th March 2023. 
 
The planned cover for the class will be by staff that the children know well to ensure that children feel 
secure in their well-being and learning.  The class will be taught by Mrs Lewis, Mrs King  and Miss 
Santinelli and supported by Mrs Ward and Mrs Chinnery.   
 
The children will be taking part in special activities and learning on Wednesday as part of science week, 
on Thursday each child will be timetabled for a cooking class and on Friday morning we welcome back 
Don Rae Dance academy for a dance workshop.  The remainder of week timetable will be lessons 
planned to deliver the usual year 5/6 curriculum and includes revision and SATS preparation for yr 6 
pupils. 
 
As you are aware Miss Wass is not in school at present and due to some health complications she is not 
able to return to work as soon as previously anticipated.  Miss Wass is in regular contact with the school 
and was very appreciative of the flowers sent and cards received. 
 
I recognise that changes can sometimes be stressful for children, and you  will be aware that your child 
has a named adult to support any concerns while in school.  If their named adult is Miss Wass, please 
contact me via the school office and I can arrange for them to speak to another adult of their choice 
should they need to do so. 
 
I would also like to thank you for your understanding and support during this difficult time in school and to 
thank the staff on your behalf for all the hard work, flexibility and commitment to the whole school 
community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Julie O’Neill 
Vice Chair of Governors 
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